
 
7 February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

Environmental Week Celebration – 10th-14th March 2025 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating Environmental Week from Monday 10th March to Friday 
14th March 2025. This special week is dedicated to raising awareness about sustainability and encouraging our 
school community to take action for a greener future. 

Throughout the week, students will have the opportunity to take part in a range of engaging activities, including: 

✅ Wear something green - Wednesday 12th March. Students should wear their normal school uniform but can 
replace one item with something green (e.g. a green tie / shirt / shoes etc). Students can make a donation of £1, in 
cash to their tutor, and donations will be made to environmental charities. 

✅ Environmental Bingo – A fun and interactive way to learn about sustainability, you may want to take part in this 
with your child (see attached). 

✅ Photography Competition – The theme will be: "The Beauty and Fragility of Nature". Students should submit 
photos of natural landscapes, wildlife, or environmental issues (such as pollution or deforestation). The goal is to 
capture moments that evoke emotion and promote environmental awareness.  More details on how to enter the 
competition will follow shortly.  

✅ Reuse & Recycle Initiative – We encourage students to bring in used batteries and clothes for recycling. With 
half term coming up it might be the perfect opportunity to have a clear out! We are also hoping to have a swap 
shop, where students can bring in (clean) items of clothing to swap with another student. 

✅ Carbon Footprint Calculator – Students will discover how daily choices impact the environment through a tutor 
time activity. 

✅ Do Now Activities – Quick, thought-provoking environmental tasks in every lesson. 

✅ Volunteering Opportunities – Students can litter pick around the school and plant flowers in our Wellbeing 
Garden. 

We encourage all students to participate and get involved in making a difference. If your child would like to 
volunteer for the litter picking or flower planting activities, they should keep an eye on the student bulletin where 
more information will be released shortly. 

Thank you for your support in making this an inspiring and meaningful week for our students. Together, we can take 
small steps toward a more sustainable future. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best regards,​

 
Carol Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum)​  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vXyTxyGicgIyhtiKUaid7e65qV-zClrpbn4y4kzwi4s/edit?usp=sharing

